
 

02/17/2022 

 

Advisory Notice 

 

To: all students, visiting residents, agencies/traveling health care staff, contractors and any 

other non—UMMS employed staff. 

 

RE: Notice regarding work related injuries 

The UMMS Worker’s Compensation policy covers UMMS employees only. Nonemployees 

injured while working must immediately report the injury to their employer. The employer’s 

Worker’s Compensation policy will be the primary payor. However, the injured worker is 

ultimately responsible for any medical bills not covered by their employer’s Workers 

Compensation carrier. 

It is highly recommended that non-UMMS employed workers who are seeking medical 

evaluation and/or treatment from UMMC or other UMMS facility for a work-related injury 

provide a copy of this Notice to their employer and/or their employer’s worker’s compensation 

carrier. 

 

Volunteers: 

The UMMS volunteer policy covers out-of-pocket expenses only. The volunteer’s health 

insurance is primary. A volunteer injured while volunteering at a UMMS facility may elect to 

present their out-of-pocket expenses for reimbursement. 

 


